
 

 

Pumpkin Class 

Welcome to pumpkin class Summer Term 2019. 

 

Home Learning 

The children will be given their home learning books on Wednesday 24th April which are used for essential 

and enrichment activities. 

Weekly Essentials 

• Reading x3 a week and a written response - chosen from the weekly focus sheet on the Class Blog. 

To be completed in Home Learning books and handed in each Thursday. 

• Spellings will be on ‘Spelling Bee’ again this term. A list will also be available to view on the class 

blog. Quiz will be Fridays and new spellings given each Friday. ‘Spelling Bee’ log-ins have been given 

to each child’s parents at mentor meetings last term. 

Purple Mash 

Maths games and other topic activities and games will be set as ‘To Do’ tasks on the children’s Purple 

Mash Log-ins. 

Curriculum Enrichment  

These can be found inside the children’s home learning books. We require 6 tasks to be completed over 

the term and children can choose which activities they would like to do.  

All home learning will be collected in on Thursdays as before and returned to children on Fridays. 

Please check the class blog each Friday. 

If you have any queries, please come and ask - I am in the playground every morning from 8.45am and 

after school at 3.15pm or drop me a note.   

Mrs Smith 


